

## Pakistani-American Cultural Society of Shenandoah Valley (PACS) http://www.facebook.com/pacssv Newsletter July-August 2015

We hope your Ramzan is going well. Please mark your calendar for our Eid Dinner.

Eid Dinner:

Date: Saturday, July 25, 2015

Time: 5:00 PM

Location: Fellowship Hall

Weavers Mennonite Church

2501 Rawley Pike, Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Come and join us for the evening full of enjoyment. Be on time so that we have enough time to go through our program.

Our program Includes:

1. Pot-luck Pakistani Dinner: Please bring 1 or 2 main dishes and a side dish/dessert in generous quantities. Call 540-434-6276 if you have questions about the dinner menu.

2. Fun for adults and kids.

\*

As requested by several community members here are the links to Ehsan Ahmed's Interview with Voice of America Urdu Service:

 $\underline{https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OEr-ovURg9M\&index=30\&list=FLteIfkyLd3l\_gCwi-ofrOKA}$ 

Voice of America Website link, which has video.

http://m.urduvoa.com/a/dr-ehsan-ahmed-interview/2717238.html

## **Contact Information:**

## **Program Coordinator:**

1. Shehryar Malik shaheryar12@hotmail.com

Mobile: (540) 688-9737)

2. Secretary General: Ehsan Ahmed ehsanahme@gmail.com.

(Mobile: 540-421-1793)

3. President: Muhammad A. Afridi afridi.ma@gmail.com

4. For Membership: Sheikh Rashid Altaf (Finance Secretary)

lahorey\_saith@HOTMAIL.COM

## **Executive Committee Members:**

- 5. Amir Mahmood: amirmahmood66@yahoo.com
- 6. Muhammad Shees Sheikh: shees21us@YAHOO.COM
- 7. Dr. Ahmed Mahmood: armahmood@gmail.com
- 8. Khalid Ahmed: khalidahmed7866@gmail.com
- 9. Waseem Afridi: waseem0126@aol.com

\*

Pakistani-American Cultural Society of Shenandoah Valley (PACS) is a socio-cultural organization located in Harrisonburg. Our goal is to provide social opportunities for the Pakistani-American community in the area and promote better understanding of Pakistani culture in the Shenandoah Valley. Membership is open to all Pakistani-Americans and friends of Pakistan living in Virginia. Your comments, suggestions and support are welcome.